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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 
 

PROJECT NAME:  HUDSON VALLEY CHRYSLER DODGE  
PROJECT NO.:   15-01 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 97, BLOCK 2, LOT 11.2 
REVIEW DATE:  26 JANUARY 2015 
MEETING DATE:  5 FEBRUARY 2015 
REPRESENTATIVE:  JMC 
     

1. Zoning boundaries should be depicted on each side of parcel.  Applicants are requested to 
address required buffers between uses in the IB zone and the adjoining residential zone. 
 

2. Existing encroachment of a fence appears on the southwest most corner of the property.  This 
should be addressed during site re-development. 
 

3. An evaluation of any increased sewage flow based on the building expansion should be calculated.  
A sewer flow acceptance letter from the City of Newburgh may be required. 
 

4. Inventory parking on a gravel area on the southern portion of the site continues to be proposed.  It 
is noted that this inventory will be restricted via a gate and fence.  If inventory is to be parked on 
non-paved surfaces, public access to these areas should be restricted and properly noted on the 
security fencing. 
 

5. Section 185-21 Buffers, strips and screening would apply between the IB and residential zones. 
 

6. Confirm Town Board’s removal of 35 foot landscape buffer along Route 17K.  
 

7. Orange County Planning referral is required as project is located on state highway. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

McGoey, Hauser & Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 

 
     
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 






























































